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Dear Ms. Walli

Re: EB-2018-0249 Enbridge Gas Distribution Inc.
Q2 QRAM - Customer Notices

As per the Ontario Energy Board's Decision and lnterim Order issued on
September 27,2018, attached please find three copies of each of the printed
customer notices that have been sent to the customers of Enbridge Gas
Distribution lnc.

Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

ghAtt*
Stephanie Allman
Regulatory Coordinator

cc: Fred Cass (Aird & Berlis)


